
I am running for Councillor at Large and I am looking for your support to continue the work we 

have been completing at the Council level. If I am re-elected I will continue to support strong 

and effective self regulation. 

Please visit me on Linked In for more information and ask me questions. I can also be reached 
at cchiddle.erc@gmail.com  
 
Council has undergone significant changes over the last few years and for some of it, I have 
been part of as Eastern Regional Councillor and Vice President – Appointed. Like all members 
of Council, I have taken my role seriously, and have kept the mandate of PEO and our fiduciary 
responsibility to members of the Public in mind for each decision I had to vote on. 
 
I have asked questions of Staff, Committee members, fellow Councillors, external 
consultants/subject matter experts and other volunteers and professional colleagues in order to 
make an informed decision. And at times I have completed my own research in addition to the 
research that was provided to Council to review. In doing so, I have made well informed 
decisions, based on data and not opinion. 
 
As just one voice on Council I can only promise to continue to support effective and meaningful 
member and stakeholder consultation and to continue to champion for strong self-regulation as 
a profession.   
 
If you are concerned with what you have seen me post, or what others are saying, I encourage 
you to reach out to me via email or Linked In. I value open, respectful input from all P.Engs and 
EITs. 
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